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12 May 2016
Dear Mr Kilpatrick

I am writing on behalf of Southern Area Hospice Services to thank you for
your generous donation of £1315.00 which was raised by collecting 20ps in
a large Smarties Jar.

We are a local charity providing care, comfort and support to local patients
and their families through our wide range of care services. These services
include our in-patient unit, day unit, medical home visits, outpatient clinics
in South Tyrone and Craigavon hospitals and here in St John’s House,
physiotherapy, a patient help line and our care of the family services, such
as bereavement counselling for adults and children.

These care services are provided free of charge to our patients and their
families. This year alone we must raise £2.3million, equivalent to £263 per
hour, in order to be able to continue with our work - this is only possible
through the continued support of our local community.

With the need for hospice care in our community increasing with every year,
we depend more on local support now than ever before.

Thank you to all involved for supporting Southern Area Hospice Services -
your local hospice, we can only care because you do.

With sincere thanks and very best wishes

Anne McArdle

Signed on behalf of
Southern Area Hospice Services




